

Kirton in Lindsey, Gainsborough Lincolnshire, DN21 4NN Tel: 01652 648 276

e-mail: admin.huntcliffcomp@northlincs.gov.uk web: www.huntcliff.n-lincs.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

To continue to drive school improvement forward, Huntcliff School is taking part in the Behaviour Hubs programme, a Department for Education-funded programme to improve behaviour in schools.

We have been paired with an exemplary lead school who will guide us through a year of support in which we will develop new behaviour cultures to make sure that all pupils can learn in a calm, safe and supportive environment.

As part of this programme of support, we will be gathering the views of pupils and staff, to understand how they perceive behaviour in school. This will help us to identify areas for improvement. This survey will take place in school time and should last no more than ten minutes.

Request of consent

(note: this is a request to invite the pupil to participate in the survey. The pupil will still get the choice and actively decide if to respond to survey or not)

1.

- a. I understand that the participation of child(ren)/the child(ren) in my care is voluntary and that they are free to withdraw at any time.
- I agree for my child(ren)/the child(ren) in my care (under 16 years old) to take part in the research. Otherwise I shall contact the school to withdraw my consent

Privacy notice

The survey that students take will be anonymous, only year group will be identified.
The data will be shared with the Behaviour Hub and our Lead School Co-ordinator to identify areas of improvement

If you do not wish for your child to take part in the survey, please contact Mrs Green by the 19th May 2023.

Yours faithfully

Mrs E Green Acting Deputy Head